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Warm Greetings from the editorial team of this issue of 
Chettinad Health City Medical Journal.

With immense pleasure we bring out this issue of 
Chettinad Health City Medical Journal, which has been 
uninterruptedly growing with contributions from 
energetic,enthusiastic,qualified and high profile 
researchers from all over the world.

Though the major focus of this issue is on Paediatrics, 
we still have articles from other specialities, like the 
original article on Assisted Reproduction and an article 
on the study of deaths due to electrocution. The 
original articles from Paediatrics will enlighten us on 
simpler investigation and treatment modalities, as in 
how a urinary pH test can be used as a predictor for 
urinary tract infection, and how we can avoid surgery in 
most of the children with uncomplicated intussuscep-
tions.

In the review article on Approach to chest pain in 
children and adolescent , authors highlight that in 
majority of cases  detailed history and physical exami-
nation would suffice and only few cases need investiga-
tions and referral to cardiologist .
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We have case reports on Tuberous Sclerosis Masquer-
ading as febrile seizure, Tuberculoma vs Neurocyst-
icercosis, Salbutamol overdose and Kawasaki disease. 
Interesting case reports from other specialities, on 
Anaesthetic management for airway laser surgery for 
Laryngomalacia and on Terlipressin induced ventricular 
tachycardia have also been included.

The class room article on development of infant and 
young child is quite informative to all the medical 
students and practitioners and will help to pave way for 
early diagnosis and thereby early intervention.

The pages of history takes us on a journey to explore 
and witness the discovery of Insulin from Banting’s 
ideas, and the article on Dialogue with the stalwart 
highlights the meeting with one of the senior most 
practicing pediatrician and a popular teacher in 
Tamil Nadu : Prof.  Dr.Mohammed Thambi.

With wide coverage of various topics of differing medi-
cal specialities , this issue of the journal will be  interest-
ing and also very  informative for all the enthusiastic 
readers.


